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3-D printed guns being made of non-metalic materials will not be detectable by metal 

detectors and should not be allowed in any state, including Oregon.  Ghost guns, do 

not have any serial numbers so there is not any way to trace the ownership if used 

unlawfully.  Federal, state, county and city law enforcement needs all the help they 

can use to stop illegal use of firearms by anyone. Neither of these type of guns 

should be allowed.  I cannot understand the logic of using the 2nd Constitutional 

Amendment to justify having these types of guns. The framers of the Constitution 

were not able to even visualize guns made by 3-D printers or the sale of bits and 

pieces of guns arriving by UPS, FEDEX to personal addresses without serial 

numbers.  Somewhere, in some state, this has to stop.  Let Oregon help lead the way 

to put limits on Ghost Guns and 3-D printed guns without serial numbers and any gun 

not made of metal.  

 

 


